
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Department of Planning and Budget 
 
FROM: Virginia Board for Waste Management Facility Operators 
 
DATE: May 31, 2005 
 
RE:  Response to DPB Economic Impact Analysis 
 
 
 
The Agency agrees with the Department of Planning and Budget’s Economic Impact 
Analysis. 
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